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Hello, 

 

I advocate for responsible firearm ownership in the state of Oregon. This bill is 

making illegal, with no path forward, firearms that were produced fully in the bounds 

of existing state and federal laws. You are setting a grave precedent for any law 

abiding citizen going forward and violating your oath to uphold the state constitution if 

you pass this law. At the very least, a plan for legitimate path forward would show 

that the writers of this bill had actually even thought the law through beyond knee jerk 

reactions. Not even an amnesty period to get a firearm registered smells a whole lot 

like "gun ban". 

 


